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ADDENDUM #2 
 
TO:  Registered Vendors 
 
FROM: Mary-Ann Ervin, Purchasing Agent 
 
SUBJECT: Bid for the South Quincy Lift Station Rehabilitation Project 
 
DATE:  11/04/2019 
 
 
 
The City of Quincy is sending this Addendum #2 to all registered vendors for the Request 
for bids regarding the South Quincy Lift Station Rehabilitation Project.  
 
 
The City of Quincy would like to notify all vendors of the due date change for this bid.  
 
 
The South Quincy Lift Station Rehabilitation Project bid due date has been changed to 
Wednesday, November 20, 2019.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This Addendum #2 dated 11/04/19 shall become a part of the contract documents. 
 


